
MEMORANDUM OF COLLABORATION 
 

OSU! 
 

Dear Country Representatives, Branch Chiefs and Club Leaders, 
 

In our country is an increasing interest in the European and World championships organized by KWU. 
Therefore, we feel it necessary to develop clear and well-defined criteria with application conditions 
for these future events. 
 

We would like to make it clear that only Country representatives (Branch Chiefs) of the organizations 
belonging to KWU have the right to send the event application, or to delegate a team, coach or judge 
for KWU’s events. 
 

For Country this representative is currently: 
v Sensei Gocha Kakabadze – President Georgian Kyokushin Karate Federation (KWF Georgia)  

 

Starting from 2019 (as there is strict quota system on the international competitions) the starter’s list to 
be decided on qualifying events. These qualifying events are chosen as such because their rank and their 
dates make them most suitable for selection purpose during qualifying stages. The events we believe 
most suitable are the Following. 
 

Please pay attention that in case of the Junior and Cadet age categories the international rules gave 
significant different from the Georgian rules. Hence, before sending the application the preliminary 
information is recommended. 
 

The competitors of KWU organization have a priority status to fill the competition team places. 
However, if the rules of the event allow, free places could be filled in accordance with the results of the 
qualifying events. 
 

The letter intent of the application should be sent one week before the application deadline to the person 
responsible for sending the entries. 
 

The responsible person for the KWU’s application is  
v Sensei Gocha Kakabadze, phone: +995 555425455, e-mail: kwu.georgia@gmail.com 

 

The responsible person for the KWF event (where the application should be sent on country level) be 
the Country Representative. 
 

v Sensei Giorgi Lomia – Vice-President Georgian Kyokushin Karate Federation (KWF Georgia)  
phone: +995 557119911, e-mail: kwf.georgia@gmail.com 

 

Georgia, Tbilisi, 24. November 2018 
 

OSU! 
 

Yours faithfully, 
 
 
Sensei Gocha Kakabadze 
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